
 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Stanwood High School Agreement for 2023 Senior Prom 

 DATE:  February 7, 2023 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 Attached is a memo from Stanwood High School Assistant Principal/Activities Director, Carolyn 
 Coombs, requesting approval of a contract for the Senior Prom on May 6, 2023. This event, 
 financed by the ASB fund, will be held at the Crossroads at Thomas Family Farm in Snohomish. 
 The agreement for the use of the facility is also attached. 

 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the Crossroads Event 
 Agreement for the 2023 Senior Prom. 



 STANWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 
 Christine Del Pozo, Principal 

 Carolyn Coombs, Assistant Principal/Activities Director 
 Tom Wilfong, Assistant Principal/Athletic Director 

 Ross Short, Career/Tech Ed Director 
 Zach Ward, Dean of Students 

 TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 FROM: CAROLYN COOMBS, ASST. PRINCIPAL/ACTIVITIES ADVISOR 
 SUBJECT: SHS STANWOOD HIGH SCHOOL PROM CONTRACTS 
 DATE: January 17  th  , 2023 
 TYPE: ACTION NEEDED 

 Attached is a contract with Crossroads Weddings and Events to provide the venue for the Senior Prom 
 on May 6  th  , 2023. The cost for the event is paid by  the Stanwood High Associated Student Body (ASB) 
 Fund. Students are charged a fee for participation in the event that is intended to fully fund all costs. 
 The student fees are deposited into the senior class account and the payment is issued from this 
 account. 

 Recommendation: 
 We recommend the board  move  to  approve the attached  agreements with Crossroads 
 Weddings and Events in Snohomish, WA. 
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